
May 8th, 1999 
 
With this I would like to make public some good news. 
The event this summer, July 17-19, is for sure going to take place. 
 
I hope to see you all, and I will give you more details within short time. 
 
Only those having an e-mail-address are receiving this message, of course, so please help 
me making our non-wired friends familiar with these good news. It will take a little time, 
until snail-mails are sent. 
 
Best wishes 
John 


